

Edith McDermott PAC Meeting

November 03, 2025 6:30

Just as a reminder the purpose of PAC meetings are to address things like PAC spending, fundraising opportunities, events, speakers and so on. PAC is not a forum to discuss individual student or staff problems or conflicts. But we would like to let you know that the avenue to address those concerns are first with the classroom teacher and then to the school principal (Mr. Levesque), if you feel you need to discuss the matter further.

ATTENDEES

Gillian Laing, Jennifer Scott, Rob Aujla, Christina Crump, Kyla Beck, Sandra Hobbs, Telia Lilley, Julia Bradley, Jaime Haaf, Christine Cheung,

AGENDA

Last Meeting Follow-up

1. Call to order
2. Review Attendance
3. Motion to accept October 06, 2025, meeting minutes.
 - a. Jaime fist, Sandra second

New Business

1. Principal Updates
 - o Last month of term 1 - conferences in the beginning Dec 4 & 5

Schools taff took place in growth planning day

HAlllowee, parade was good

Grade 7 lock in (lots of screaming, fun, well behaved)

Cross country Sunny and dry

Nov 10 - PRO d day, no school Nov 11, Nov 13, sign up for student led conferences

Nov 27 - First responders visit

2. Finance Update:
 - o General balance: \$36,339.84
 - o Gaming balance: \$9,178.02

- Halloween Bash
 - Expenses: \$1353.24
 - Income: \$4942.59
 - Net profit: \$3589.35
 - 50/50 profit to gaming: \$210
3. Jerseys – has the school determined a number that they are requesting
 - Haven't heard back - sent a reminder (both size and numbers)
 4. Teacher beginning of year funds – principal has provided update that we can't distribute them as we had in previous years – proposal is to distribute the funds to the school to be provided to teachers – discuss ensuring the messaging goes to teachers these funds are from the PAC
 - Letter for classroom account from PAC to be used - Jennifer
 5. ADST Funding – Christina Crump
 - Applied Design Skills Technology - all kids do it. New program that they started last year. Limited supplies for the classroom, proposal to buy some more. Requesting \$2000 to help. Teacher request fund??
 - Motion for \$1000 to take out the teacher requests for ADST - Gillian 1st and passed.
 6. Growing Smiles dates – rolled out Nov 3 – Meghan will provide update via Whatsapp
 - Change to Dec 3rd
 7. Halloween Dance – was a success! Wanted to discuss what needed to be purchased for next year so we don't forget – tableclothes? Any décor items needed as some had to be thrown out? Lanterns?
 - Have table cloths, quite a bit of decor, maybe some paper decorations - Probably don't need anything
 - Make sure we advertise the pizza if we had it
 8. Book Fair – Kyla
 - First week of Dec - Tuesday 2nd & Thursday 4th are the busiest days, but Kyla isn't here so we need someone else to help out those days. Need someone to commit all day, 9:00 - 3:00. Put a notice on the FB (morning and afternoon shift) - Julia
 9. DPAC update – did Nesa have a chance to ask about the internet safety presentation
 - Defer to next Meeting

MEETING NOTES

Pending meeting

ACTION ITEMS

Christine to start mable labels fundraiser

Maybe do chip sale as we have extra leftover - lunchtime, inside of gym via the doors, after school

Christmas Concert - Dec 16th - when are we doing the raffle - talk about this next meeting Dec 1st (trade in your ticket)